
Important Student Parking Information

With the return of the majority of our students full time on May 3rd, we have worked
with the Town of Barnstable to establish parking guidelines in anticipation of our return
to full in-person learning on May 3.

● The number of permits we issued this year exceeds the number of available spots
in the Red Cross Lot. As such, if a student currently has a permit, we have
secured additional parking in the Ocean Street Lot (located on Ocean
Street). All of the spots in the Red Cross and Ocean Street lots will be
available to all Sturgis parking permit holders. Note, however, that there
are no reserved spots and it is best practice to arrive early to ensure a
parking space.

● Note that, as a permit holder, students must park in either the Ocean or Red
Cross lots. If you park in any other town lot, the Town of Barnstable may ticket
your car.

● Students will not be allowed to leave campus to move your car throughout the
school day

● Students are not allowed to park in the Sturgis Staff lot on Pearl St.

● We have reached our maximum capacity of permits allowed from the town. If a
student does not already have their license plate on file as a permit, they will need to

park in the untimed lot located on North Street, near the Social Security Building
(see map below ).

○ Note: there is a paved cut-through to Main Street for ease of access.

● Please note; parking anywhere else in and around our buildings runs the risk of
being ticked




